Honorable Diane Capehart

Chair, Committee on Rules

35th Legislature of the Virgin Islands
3022 Estate Golden Rock-Christiansted
St. Croix, VI. 00802

October 24, 2023

To Honorable Diane Capehart, Chair Committee on Rules,

I am honored to write a letter of endorsement for Ms. Kasima Knight-Hodge to be
considered a member of the Virgin Islands Real Estate Commission.

| have worked with Ms. Hodge for almost seven years as a realtor on St. John, most
recently as the St. John Board of Realtors President. | could not do my job as President
without Ms. Hodge as a mentor and guide. Her knowledge of our business, our market,
our members and the Virgin Islands is impeccable and incomparable to others.

I have no doubt that she will make an extremely sound board member of the Virgin
Islands Real Estate Commission.

Please contact me if | can provide any additional information in support Ms. Hodge and
her consideration as a member of the commission.

Sincerely,

Pa;ge Cop;e l

President, St. John Board of Realtors

Agent, Islandia | Christie’s International Real Estate

678-642-0888
paige@islandiarealestate.com



